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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001624 
Date 26 October 2017 
 

Potholes 

 
Request: 
 
Could you tell me how much the local authority has spent on pothole repairs in the 
last 3 years? 
 
In answer to your above question, I can confirm that City of Wolverhampton Council 
holds this information. The information you have requested is exempt under Section 
21 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), because the information is accessible 
to you, as it is already in the public domain.  Please see link supplied below:  
http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=13110&p=0 
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